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Notice Regarding the Timing of Disclosure of  

"Financial Results Briefing Materials" 

 

 

We hereby announce that we have decided to change the timing of the disclosure 

of the "Financial Results Briefing Materials" in the announcement of the financial 

results for the first and third quarters of the fiscal year in order to provide 

information to investors more quickly. 

 

Note: 

 

Until now, the Company has released detailed “Financial Results Briefing 

Materials” approximately one week after the announcement of financial results 

for the first and third quarters and at the same time with the financial 

results for the second and forth quarters. In order to provide information to 

investors more promptly from the current fiscal year, the Company will 

disclose the “Financial Results Briefing Materials” 

for the first and third quarters at the same time as the announcement of 

financial results. We will also strive to hold financial results briefings for 

the second and forth 

quarters as soon as possible. 

 

 

We will continue to strive to further enhance our IR activities, and we ask for 

your continued understanding and support. 

 

 


